ErisX

Market Notice

TO: ErisX Members and Participants

FROM: Eris Exchange Market Operations Department
NOTICE: #22-01MN

DATE: January 07, 2022

SUBJECT: Notification of Request for Stream

This Market Notice serves to notify Members of Eris Exchange, LLC (“Exchange”) that
the Exchange will be enabling Request for Stream (RFS) on January 11th, 2022.

RFS allows permissioned Entity Participants to:

e Request quote streams for a desired asset and quantity
e Execute against quotes using the ErisX Trading User Interface (“TUI") or

Websocket API
e Trades clear and settle as Block Trades instantly in Members’ ErisX accounts

If you have any questions regarding this Exchange notice, please contact ErisX Market

Operations at market.operations@erisx.com.
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